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We oppose the Corby Project 

I am writing in regard to the Corby Project proposing to place a battery storage facility 
on agricultural land in Vacaville Kilkenny Road and Byrnes Road.  
My husband and I strongly oppose this project. Our daughter's property is directly 
across the street from this proposed facility on Kilkenny Road. We believe this project is 
an endangerment to the health and wellbeing of Vacaville citizens.  
We have been told there is property already zoned for this type of facility away from 
family homes and safer but is not being considered due to the distance from the PG&E 
facility near interstate 80, which would cost more money to facilitate.  
Please do not let this project come in to our area. The possibility of fires at these 
facilities is devastating and fire protection does not have the means or training to fight 
these fires when they happen. We are deeply concerned for the families that live in this 
area.  
Respectfully,  
Douglas & Darlene Conner  
Vacaville residents 


